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REACH Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) 
 
Exertherm Ltd and Exertherm Inc (Exertherm) - Statement on EU REACH Directive (No. 
1907/2006) 
 
Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 18 December 
2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 
 
Products manufactured for and sold by Exertherm do not contain any of the listed SVHC in amounts 
greater than 0.1% as defined in REGULATION (EC) No 1907/2006, ARTICLE 57, ANNEX XIV, 
collectively and as amended in the list: http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. Exertherm 
manages the requirement for compliance reporting for all purchased materials/ components from 
our suppliers through Quality Provisions that are a part of our standard vendor approval process. 
 
This statement is to confirm that the products sold by Exertherm meet the requirement of the 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) specified in the table of 211 substances from REACH 
regulation updated by ECHA on January 19, 2021. 
 
Exertherm will only use substitutes and alternatives that do not compromise product quality or 
safety. In addition, Exertherm has been working with our supply chain partners to ensure every 
aspect of our business accommodates these new requirements. 
 
Please be aware that we cannot give any information about the products, we always rely on the 
data from the manufacturer. Exertherm are not in the position to give legally binding information, the 
information you received from Exertherm is what the supplier has provided to us. 
 
Since we are taking all efforts to gather the information on RoHS, we are not responsible for missing 
information. Therefore, we will assume no liability for financial losses (indemnity, loss of profit) or 
civil penalties caused by official ruling. 
 
If you have any questions on this directive, or need further details, please contact the sales office on 
sales@Exertherm.com. 
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